
PLANNING AND ZONING ACTION TAKEN 
 
The Planning & Zoning Board of the City of Milford, upon consideration and vote of said Board at its meeting held on 
Tuesday, 16 January 2018, hereby gives notice of Action Taken, a copy of which is on file in the City Clerk’s Office. 

 
NEW BUSINESS 

1. Jim Quish elected as Chairman and Carl S. Moore elected as Vice Chair  APPROVED 
2. PZ recommendation of Ed Mead as an Inland Wetlands Commissioner  APPROVED 

   
PUBLIC HEARINGS 

1. Temporary Healthcare structures-Public Act No. 17-155 City of Milford opting out of temporary health care 
structures pursuant to Public Act No. 17-155, Section 1.3(J) “An Act Concerning Temporary Health Care 
Structures.”  HELD OPEN 
 

2. 265 Bridgeport Avenue (CDD-2) Petition of Thomas Lynch, Esq., for a Special Exception and Site Plan Review to 
convert 2-family to 3-family dwelling on Map 19, Block 200, Parcel 9 of which Devon Properties 265, LLC, is the 
owner.  APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS 

 

City of Milford    16 January 2018    M.E. Greene, Interim Board Clerk  


